
Tuesday, May 19th 
 
Good Morning, Manz Third Grade Families, 
 
As a reminder, the new At-Home Learning Checklist for the week will be posted on the Manz 
website this morning. Friday, May 22nd and Monday, May 25th are non-instructional days for 
students, so you will see that there are no activities on the checklist for those days.  
 
We know that students may be struggling with their social/emotional health at this time. Being 
away from school and friends may be difficult for your child. Joining class meetings and small 
groups on the Teams app can help students feel connected to their class.  
 
Please reach out to your teacher if you’d like help getting your student set up with this. As 
always, please let us know if there is anything else we can assist with.  
 
Have a great week!  
 
Mrs. Kelly, Ms. Suralski, Ms. Pisani 
 

 


